
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

30th May 2024 
 

Year 10 Maths Mock Exams  
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

As you will be aware, Year 10 are sitting mock examinations for two weeks from the week commencing 
Monday 17th June 2024. For Maths, they will sit two exams; first a non-calculator paper followed by a 
calculator paper. The times of these will be confirmed on their mock exam timetable.  
 
Revision lists were shared with students by their teachers at the start of May.  
 
It is vital your child attends both mocks so they can be supported in their GCSE Maths in the best possible 
way.  
 
We are writing to highlight the following equipment your child will need:  

• Pen 

• Pencil 

• Ruler 

• Protractor 

• Compass 

• Scientific Calculator (currently available to buy at school via ParentPay) 
 
It is vital your child brings this equipment to lessons, so they know how to use it before their mock exams. 
 
If you have any queries, please email me at Rgsenquiries@sch.im. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Emma Nicholson 
KS4 Mathematics Coordinator 
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